Dear editor,

It is with pleasure to submit for publication our latest manuscript entitled ‘Long-
Term Survival Following Radiofrequency Ablation of Colorectal Liver Metastases; a
Retrospective Study’. We did not include the ethics committee’s approval document
since the data collection of this study, based on local practice, did not require the

approval of the local ethics committee.

Yours sincerely,

Niyi Simeon Babawale



